
   

News Release 
PARK CLOSURE  

The City of Agoura Hills Department of Community Services will be doing annual 

maintenance to one of our local parks.  The affected parks/areas will be the Forest Cove 

Park ball field.  These areas will be closed beginning the first week of December through the 

end of February.  The purpose of the closures is to reseed and rehabilitate the grass areas. 

For more information on the park closures, please call the Agoura Hills Recreation & 

Event Center at (818) 597-7361.  

You can also visit the Recreation Center on-line at www.ci.agoura-hills.ca.us, at 

http://facebook.com/home.php#!/pages/City-of-Agoura-Hills-Community-Services-

Department/144815982247043, or on twitter.com/cityagourahills.  

 
  

  

   

  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Contact: Nick Newkirk 

City of Agoura Hills 
Dept. of Community Services 
30610 Thousand Oaks Blvd. 
Agoura Hills, CA  91301 
Phone:   (818) 597-7361 
Fax:  (818) 597-7365 
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